
DAWSON CITY COUNCIL MEETING 
JANUARY 03, 2018 @ 7:00 P.M. 

114 N. MAIN ST. DAWSON, TX.  76639 
 

Mayor Sanders called the meeting to order at 7:06 P.M.  Council present were: Stephen 
Sanders, Greg Hall, Darrell Stevenson, and Aaron Hogue. Council members absent from meeting 
Tony Mikeska and Cameron Shaw.  Employees present were: Ronda Franks, Michael Carter and 
Violet Bumpers.  Chris Foley was absent due to water leak on N.Smith (Doug Jones house).  
Council looked over the water/sewer efficiency report. 
Chief Carter gave his Police Dept. report.   
Violet gave the Municipal report.  She collected $8,790.00 in December of that the State gets 
$3,942.18 and the City gets $4,847.82. The 4th qtr payment to the state will be $8,623.10. 
Darrell made a motion to approve the December 04, 2017 Minutes.  Greg seconded the motion 
all in favor motion passed. 
Darrell made a motion to approve the Financial report.  Aaron seconded the motion all in favor 
motion passed. 
Greg made a motion to approve Paying of the Bills subject to inspection.  Darrell seconded the 
motion all in favor motion passed. 
Darrell made a motion to have Corsicana Daily Sun as the City's official newspaper.  Aaron 
seconded the motion, all in favor motion passed.   
Mayor Sanders ordered the General Election to be held May 05, 2018.  We have 1 Mayor 
position and 3 Council positions this year.  Picking up and filing an application to run in the 
election is from January 17, 2018 8:00AM to February 16, 2018 5:00PM. 
OLD BUSINESS: 
Chief Carter let council know that he doesn't need to attend any school to catch dogs.  But he 
does need a 5' Katch-all pole cost approximately $110.00 and a cage 16"x14"x36"  approximate 
cost $50.00.  Aaron said he had a bigger dog cage at his home if Michael wants to come look at 
it.   Aaron will donate it to the city if it is useful.   Darrell made a motion to have Chief Carter 
purchase the Katch-all pole and cage.  Aaron seconded the motion, all in favor motion passed.  
Ronda let the council know she has tried contacting some Structural Engineers out of Waco 
before the holiday's and got no replies.  Item was tabled until February 05 meeting.  Will try 
again in January to get someone.   
Since Chris was out working on water leak, the discussion on purchasing a new Chlorinator for 
the water plant was tabled until the February 05 meeting.  
Darrell made a motion to adjourn the meeting since there was no further business to discuss.  
Aaron seconded the motion, all in favor motion passed. 
 
Stephen Sanders,                                                    Ronda Franks, 
Mayor                                                                     City Secretary 
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